Elsen, Nikki

E

From: LWCC Office <office@Iwcclax.com>
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 12:59 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki

Cc: Lehrke, Teri

Subject: Kwik Trip - Ward Ave,

b CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
: sender and know the content is safe. ***

Terij,
Greetings!

We received the Notice of Hearing on Application of a Conditional Use Permit made by Kwik Trip on Mormon
Coulee/Ward Ave.

As one of the neighboring properties, Word of Life Ministries, Inc. A.K.A. Living Word Christian Church has no reluctance
or resistance to their proposal. As a matter of fact, we'd like to see it move forward and built there.

Thank you for your letter and for communicating this information with us.

God Bless,
Pastor Mark Clements

Rev. Mark D. Clements, Pastor
Living Word Christian Church
2015 Ward Ave,

La Crosse, Wi 54601

Office: 608-787-5922
www.lweclax.com



